

**From:** Guzman, Richard — NR/R  
**To:** [Barr, Jonathan](#)  
**Cc:** [Yerokun, Jimi](#)  
**Subject:** RE: SOARCA Briefing at Inspector Counterpart Meetings  
**Date:** Wednesday, August 04, 2010 8:33:00 AM

---

Jon,

This is a great idea. I don't know if the dates have already been decided, but Region 1 typically has their fall counterpart meeting around the 1<sup>st</sup> week of December. I'll need to reach out to the other regions as well and get you the POCs for putting the agenda together. Will get back to you...

Rich

---

**From:** Barr, Jonathan  
**Sent:** Tuesday, August 03, 2010 11:37 AM  
**To:** Guzman, Richard  
**Cc:** Yerokun, Jimi  
**Subject:** SOARCA Briefing at Inspector Counterpart Meetings

Hi Rich,

We would like to give a briefing on SOARCA at each region's Inspector Counterpart Meeting this November/December. Cyndi Pederson, the project's steering committee member for the regions, as well as the team feel this would be a great way to give regional staff some background on the project before the draft NUREG is released to the public for review and comment in January 2011.

Please let me know what I would need to do in order to get on the agenda at each meeting. Have the dates/times been decided already?

Thanks for your help,  
Jon

M/102